
IT Department Policy Revision Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Employees 

From: IT Department 

Dear Team, 

We would like to inform you that there has been a revision to the IT department policies. These 

changes are aimed at enhancing our security measures and improving our overall technology 

usage. 

The revised policies will be effective from [Insert Effective Date]. Please take some time to 

review the updated policy documents, which are available on the intranet at [Insert Link]. 

Key changes include: 

• Updated password requirements 

• New guidelines for data handling 

• Revised remote work protocols 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the revisions, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to the IT department at [Insert Contact Email]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

IT Department 


